
Public Question Time 
 
Ashley Wilce 
 
Minute 162 Extract  
 
Cllr A Wilce expressed that the constitution required that unanswered questions are 
reported to the next relevant meeting but having looked at all the papers that’s not 
included in any of them. Cllr Wilce asked for an explanation as to why that might be. 
To which the District Solicitor & Monitoring Officer explained that this would be 
looked into. 
 
Answer 
A response has already been provided to Mr Wilce on 22 May 2023.  However, to 
add to my earlier response any unanswered questions are responded to in writing 
and the responses are placed on the website along with the minutes and sent to all 
Cllrs.  The questions/responses are not read out but rather committee is pointed to 
the responses on the website.  
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